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Staff Leaving  

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

Over the last 3 years school staffing has kept at a constant with very few staff moving on, 
which has been a testament to the Oak View children and community. 

This year we have 3 members of staff leaving our team and moving on to their next 
adventure/phase in life.  

They are:   

 Miss Hall  Deputy Head 
 Miss Richards  Year 3 Class teacher 
 Mrs Pauley  Teaching assistant 

 
Miss Hall has been at Oak View for 15 years, starting her teaching career here and 
progressing to Deputy Head in recent years.  Miss Hall has successfully been appointed as 
the new Head Teacher of Birchwood Primary School in Hatfield.   Her personality, work ethic 
and commitment to the children, school and community will be hugely missed by all.   

This is a wonderful opportunity for her and a role she will be amazing at. Good Luck Miss 
Hall. 

 
Miss Richards has been a class teacher for the last 4 years at Oak View and she is taking 
the next step to further her experiences in primary education and work in another primary 
school in Welwyn Garden City.  She has been a fantastic addition to the school and we wish 
her all the best in her next adventure.  Good Luck Miss Richards. 
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Mrs Pauley over the last 9 years has given so many children the new experiences of 
gardening, outdoor learning and cooking. I really hope these are life long memories and 
experiences Oak View children will never forget.   Mrs Pauley will be retiring at the end of 
the term and taking time to enjoy her hobbies and interests away from work. Lucky 
her.  Thank you Mrs Pauley and enjoy your retirement. 

On Tuesday 11th July I will send a letter to all parents sharing the new classes and teachers 
for next year.  The children will spend time in their new classes on Thursday 13th July for 
their transition day. 

Kind regards 

 

Mr N Richardson  
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